
        

Thursday 27th January 2022                                            

Dear Parents/Carers,                                     

Castles WOW Day – Wednesday 9th March 2022 

As part of our Castles topic, a ‘Wow Day’ has been organised for children in Year 1 and 2. As part 
of this experience, the children will be invited to come to school dressed up in medieval outfits such 
as knights, kings, queens or even land workers! 

The children will then take part in a variety of activities from ‘Dan Tastic Education’, including: 

Knights & Castles Workshop & Wow Day 
Topics Covered 

Castles 
Castle Life 

Siege Weapons 
Horses & Transport 

Peasants & Nobleman 
Pages, Squires & Children 
Swords, Daggers & Blades 
Bows, Crossbows & Archers 

Chivalry & The Life of a Knight 
Why Were the Dark Ages So Dark? 

Handling Armour, Artefacts & Weapons 
Q&A + Class Photos 

This will take place on Wednesday 9th March 2022. 

The cost of this experience is £5 per child. Please note that whilst no child will be excluded through 
non-payment of the voluntary contribution, please understand that the day may not go ahead if 
insufficient funding is received.  Payments are to be made on wisepay. The system will be 
open from: 27th January 2022 to 25th February 2022.                                              

Payment received also acts as permission for your child to participate. 

If you have any queries please talk to a member of the Year 1/Year 2 team. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Curt and Miss Lidster 


